
n 

I 8601 SOUTH HARVARD, TULSA, OKLAHOMA 74135 

COUNTRYPOLITAN RADIO 918-299-5071 
December 2, 1968 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutoort 
Pennsylvania 18088 

Dear Kermit: 

This will confirm your reception of station 

KCNW on the morning of November 25, 1968. 

Thanks very much for your report. Incidentally, 

we had another DX report from the same morning 

from Reading, Pennsylvania. 

Yours truly, 

Tom Keenze 
Chief Engineer 
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